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Comments: Us local people have been using several areas in wintertime for winter activities such as

snowmobiling, ice fishing and skiing. This has become a way of life for many valley residences. One of our

recommendations would be to keep the over snow use in areas that has been historically used by the public and

not close these areas down to public use especially for the local folks that live in the valley. By closing areas

down that have historical use would affect the local economy and demote tourism. This could have an adverse

effect for local stores and county taxed based dollars. 


